Welcome New NDCC Team Members!

Please welcome our new NDCC team members: Tricia Anstey, Leesly Ledn, Sean Nelsen, and Sloane
Nystrom.

Tricia Anstey — Portfolio Integration Manager

A New Jersey native but living in Colorado for the past 17 years, Tricia has a B.A. in
Environmental Science and 18 years of professional experience in environmental
consulting and utility coordination. For 10 years, she has focused on utility
coordination for transportation-oriented projects such as the Regional Transportation
District (RTD) FasTracks Program, 38th and Blake sidewalk improvements, Peoria
Grade Separation and Brighton Boulevard Improvements. Tricia will be working
within the NDCC as a Portfolio Integration Manager for the Globeville, Elyria
Swansea projects to ensure projects are fulfilling the goals of the neighborhood
plans, that we communicate between departments and we keep projects moving
forward. Please reach out to her with questions, issues or assistance you may need for these projects.

Leesly Leon — Communications Director

Leesly brings more than 10 years of experience in the nonprofit and communications
world, with a focus on diversity and inclusivity efforts. Her most recent work was with
the public information team at RTD — FasTracks Program. She is originally from Peru
and has been living in the U.S. for 13 years; she has a keen interest in languages
and holds a B.A. in Public Relations from the Haute Ecole Libre de Bruxelles
(Belgium). As director of communications, she will be responsible for ensuring the
continuous flow of updated and accurate information among all sections of NDCC to
provide consistent and timely message to our external stakeholders. Please reach
out to her with timely project updates, media opportunities, and internal and external communications
questions.

Sean Nelsen — Intern

Sean will focus on housing strategies within the GES area and act as the point person
for students in the Urban Development Strategies class at the University of Colorado-
Denver. Sean was born and raised in Denver, where he attended Denver East High
School. He went on to graduate from the University of Colorado at Boulder with a B.S.
in Business Administration and a double emphasis on operations and information
management. After university, Sean worked for various nonprofits abroad and in
Colorado. Denver’s growth inspired his passion for urban planning, leading him to
pursue a Masters of Urban and Regional Planning at the University of Colorado-
Denver as of Fall 2016.

Sloane Nystrom — Parks Project Manager

Sloane is a Chicago native with over 12 years of experience in city park planning,
building and redevelopment. She has a B.A. in Horticulture and Landscape Design
and has provided project management for numerous park projects for the City of
Chicago. For the past two years, Sloane has been the parks project manager for the
Town of Lyons focusing on FEMA flood recovery work, which focused on restoring
parks, rivers, and trails after the flood event of 2013. Sloane will be working as a
Project Manager focusing on parks and will be the liaison with the Parks and
Recreation Department. As the NDCC Parks lead, she will work with community groups to ensure we are
meeting the parks and open space goals for neighborhood plans. Please contact her with any questions
you may have regarding ongoing or future NDCC parks and open space projects.

Please join me in welcoming them to the team!

Anna



